
Hi everyone and welcome to September.

Business as usual here at the store with a couple of changes 
since last newsletter.

 
Overall, our stock levels remain strong and we are doing our best to
keep good stock of popular items so we will have them available for

you when you need them. Should you require anything we don’t have
in stock, we will do our utmost to obtain it for you. 

 
Well, we all know the two things that are happening in September, it’s

the start of Spring and its grand final time. My team hasn’t done as
well as I’d hoped but still, grand final day is a day for BBQ’s, spit

roasts and a few beverages.
 

Also this month we are launching our spring catalogue with some
great savings. 

Be sure to get in and save, save, save. 
 

 Don’t forget we are open 9-1pm every Saturday so if you need
anything over the weekends please pop in.

Well that’s all from me have a great start to Spring and I hope to see
you soon.

Lyall
Store Manager 

 
 

Please note all payments made via 
direct credit/bank transfers need your 4 digit customer number as reference.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Westfalia Warragul will be
attending the 2024 South

Gippsland Dairy Expo along
with GEA. 

Date: September 4th & 5th


